
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/30/2015 2:06:17 PM
Subject: RE: Magistrate Paperwork

Can we request for the BC to be expedited?

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:58 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Magistrate Paperwork

I just received this. It looks like we now have everything we need.

I will request the BG and credit check.

Thanks,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
803.201.3423 (cell) 
803.734.8051 (fax)

From: Carole Collins [mailto:CaroleCollins@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:04 PM
To: Philpott, Katie
Subject: Magistrate Paperwork

Hi Katie,
This is the magistrate paperwork that I mentioned to you a couple of weeks ago. Senator McElveen would like to 
have it processed before the current legislative session times out. I know there are multiple things in play for these to 
be approved. Per Senator McElveen, Mr. Jackson is a member of the Governor's Ethics Task Force. Does that help 
with the background check?

Thanks,

Carole
Carole Collins
Office of Senators Creighton Coleman and Thomas McElveen
PO Box 142
508 Gressette Building 
Columbia, SC 29202 
803-212-6132

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
mailto:CaroleCollins@scsenate.gov

